
22. SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT PROGRAMME FOR GOVERNMENT 
2020/21 

 The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Head of Finance and Property Services providing an 
overview of the Programme for Government 2020/21 announced on 1 
September 2020, including key issues identified that could have 
implications for local government. 

 The report recommended that the Council Executive: 

 1. Note the announcements contained in the Programme for 
Government plans for 2020/21 that could have implications for 
local government; and 

 2. Agree that officers continue to monitor these plans as they are 
progressed and more information becomes available, including 
updates from COSLA, and that officers assess any potential policy, 
service and financial implications for the council, and report on 
these to elected members on an ongoing basis. 

 Decision 

 To approve the terms of the report. 

 


